
ATTENTION! 
Safety Warning and Recall Notice for 

Henry Single Shot Rifles and Shotguns 

Henry Repeating Arms Company has recently discovered a 
potential safety issue wherein, under certain conditions, it is 

possible that some of these models may discharge without the 
trigger being pulled if the hammer is partially cocked and released. 

All H015 model owners should visit 
www.HenryUSA.com/recall 

email recall@henryusa.com , or 
call 866-200-2354 (M-F, 9 AM ET - 5 PM ET) 

to obtain additional information. 
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